
  

  

 
 

                         
Parents Evening 
 
Thank you so much for your support by 
attending our recent parents evening. It 
really is vital as part of our working 
together. The staff reported so many 
positive conversations that had taken 
place and it is wonderful to hear how 
settled your children are and how much 
they are thriving at present- thank you! 
 
 

 
 
Spare Clothes! 
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ELSA 
 
We are starting our ELSA sessions in 
school which will be run by Steve 
who is our trained ELSA specialist. 
The sessions are all focused on 
emotions and how to manage these. 
They also focus on self esteem and 
identifying your own individual 
strengths. Sessions are individual or 
in groups. If your child is accessing 
these sessions they will have 
brought a letter home tonight- 
please sign and return this.  
 
 
Car Park 
Huge thanks to you all for your 
continued cooperation with our car 
park arrangements. We thank you 
for your patience and 
understanding! 
 
 

A polite reminder! If your child has 
borrowed any spare clothes from school 
please can these be washed and 
returned as soon as possible as we have 
a very limited supply. If anyone has any 
outgrown or no longer needed clothes, 
especially socks and pants, we would be 
grateful for of any donations to add to 
our supply of spares. Thank you for your 
support. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Life begins at the end of your comfort zone- Neale Donald Walsch  



 

 

 

 
 
 What have our  
 Busy Bees been  
 learning this  
 week?    
 

 
Hive 1 - Theresa 
This week Hive 1 have been 
making the most of the lovely 
weather by exploring ladybirds 
and bugs outside, using sand 
and water play. The children 
have enjoyed The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar and we have been 
practising our Makaton signs 
through songs. In Maths, we 
have been transporting things 
using pipettes, tweezers and 
cups.  
 
Hive 2 – Vic 

This week we have continued 
investigating butterflies. In 
Literacy we have labelled a 
picture of a butterfly and 
written facts we know about 
butterflies. We have also been 
observing our caterpillars- they 
are getting very big. In Maths 
we have been using maps to 
find place and give directions. 
We enjoyed creating our own 
Pirate maps too. We have used 
our creative skills to make 
shape butterflies and butterfly 
suncatchers too. Wow, what a 
busy week! 
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www.newsteadacademy.org                

 Hive 3 - Craig 
In hive 3 this week we have 
been measuring and reading 
scales using rulers and 
thermometers. In writing we 
continued to learn about letter 
writing and wrote a reply to a 
letter we received from 
someone. In our topic work we 
continued looking at animals, we 
made a fabulous display for our 
classroom 
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Contact:    

01226 395 983 

 Diary Dates 
 
 
May Spring Bank Half Term  
Monday 27th May 2024 to Friday 
31st May 2024 
 
School Lunch Theme Days 
Thursday 6th June 2024 
80th Anniversary of the D-Day 
Landings 
 
Wednesday 17th July 2024 
School’s Out for Summer 
 
Finish for the Summer holidays  
Friday 19th July 2024 
 
INSET day - Monday 22nd July 
  

 
 

Email 
 

theaton@watertonacademytrust.org 
lthresh@watertonacademytrust.org 

http://www.newsteadacademy.org/
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